
  Sabbath School 

9:30 to 10:30 am 

Adults  

Adult Quarterly                     Sanctuary 

                                                                               

Adult Quarterly/             Training Room 

Women’s Ministry                                                   

Desire Of Ages                        Sanctuary                                                                                

Young People   

Beginner                                South Wing 

Kindergarten                   East of Foyer 

Primary                                  South Wing 

Juniors                                  North Wing 

eTEENS                                  South Wing 

Youth                                     North Wing 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
March 29th - Easter Agape Feast 

April 6th - Pathfinder Sabbath 

April 13th - Adventurer Sabbath 

April 20th - Central Valley Academy  

 

Music Program 

 

 

April 27th - Proclaim Weekend #2 

Lead Pastor: Harold Alomia 

Email: harold@ksda.org 

Phone: (269) 252-3298 

Associate Pastor: Aurora Gault 

Email: Aurora@ksda.org 

Phone: (208) 283-1084 

Church Office: Luciane Sarli 

Email: admin@ksda.org 

Phone:(425) 822-7922 
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 Welcome 

Happy Sabbath! 

Worship Service  

March 16, 2024 

Sunset Today: 7:18 PM                         Sunset Next Friday: 7:27 PM 



 

Worship Service  

Welcome and Announcements                                 Linden Goffar 

Congregational Song                                            Praise To The Lord 

Children’s Story                                                              Holly Leggott  

Offering                         “Local Church Budget”          Linden Goffar 

Song  Service                                                               Amazing Grace 

                                                                                             As The Deer 

                                                                           There Is a Quiet Place                                                                          

Bible Text & Prayer                                                       Linden Goffar 

Sermon                                                                       Pr. Aurora Gault 

     “Daugthers: In the Beginning”  

Closing Song                                                           I Will Follow Thee 

Closing Prayer                                                           Pr. Aurora Gault 

 

 

                                          

 

Welcome 

We are glad you’re here today to worship 

Jesus together. Please fill out a “Let’s Get 

Acquainted” card (from the back of the 

pew) and place it in the offering basket. 

We would love to know how to serve you better. 

Special Prayers  

If you would like prayer today, an elder will be 

at the front of the sanctuary after the service. 

Prayer Requests 

 Ron Case 

 Lydia Nakyeune 

 Unspoken Requests 

Congratulation PBE 

We want to congratulate our PBE teams 

for the amazing performance last week in 

the Union level competition at Gem State 

Academy in Caldwell Idaho. Both teams 

placed first and now they are going to the 

North America Division level event in 

Greeley Colorado. We are very proud of 

you all! 

Pathfinder Pizza Night Fundraiser 

Join us for a Pathfinder Pizza Night 

Fundraiser on Sunday, April 7, at 6:00 p.m. 

The event will take place in the church 

fellowship hall. All proceeds from this 

fundraiser will go towards the club’s trip 

to the 2024 International Pathfinder 

Camporee, which will be held in Gillette, 

Wyoming. We encourage you to invite 

your friends and family to this event. You 

can sign up for the fundraiser by visiting 

the signup sheet available on the church 

credenza.  

Agape Feast Easter 

Join us for the Agape feast Easter celebra-

tion on March 29th at 6:30 p.m. in the fel-

lowship hall. We kindly request each family 

to bring a special dish to share. Choose 

from fruit plates, vegetable plates, bread, 

soups, dipping sauces, crackers, and nuts. 

For questions, contact the church office. 

We look forward to seeing you there!  

Church Directory Update! 

By going to the church website you can find 

a link to a form where you can enter your 

family’s correct information. For those that 

want to do it during the church service 

there is a computer station at the credenza. 

Below, you can also scan the QR code and 

do the update using your phone. Please 

help us to get this done as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions or need help, 

please contact  Pastor Aurora:  

aurora@KSDA.org 

 

 

 

 

New Arrival 

Congrats to the Oseguera 

family on the arrival of their 

baby girl, Amira Mae 

Oseguera! She was born on 

March 4th, 2024, weighing 

8.7 lbs and measuring 22 

inches. Both mom and baby are doing well. 

Best wishes to the little angel and her fami-

ly.  


